
Bulletin No. 961 

Friday 4th December 2020 

@LadyLanePark 

It has been an exciting, although cold, end to this week; pupils have been enjoying the first snow 
of the term. It is heart warming to see such enjoyment from the simple things in life.  Our Heads of 
School did a great job of ensuring all your Harvest donations were ready for collection this week; 
Bingley Food Bank were extremely grateful for such a generous collection. Thank you once again 
for your contributions.   

We have been welcoming new starters across the school in this last term and its has been great to 
meet our new pupils and support them and their families in settling in to our school community.  
Many of our classes our now full, although there are some limited places remaining, if you were 
considering bringing a sibling to Lady Lane, please do get in touch as places are filling rapidly.  

New for this year, pupils can join our Lower Kindergarten class straight after their 2nd birthday; 
they no longer have to wait for the next academic year.  Please take a look at our Refer a Friend 
scheme, if you know families who are looking for a place in school, it is certainly considering this 
scheme.  

As we head towards the end of the year, it is time to say goodbye to two highly valued members 
of staff.  After a tremendous 21 year career at Lady Lane Park, Mrs Earl will be leaving us at Christ-
mas. Mrs Earl has contributed so much to our community, including fantastic holiday drama clubs 
where she has enabled so many pupils flourish in stage performances.  We all wish Mrs Earl the 
very best for the future.   Madame Bewell will also be leaving us at Christmas to focus on Senior 
School teaching and lecturing. Madame Bewell has brought so much to Lady Lane; particularly her 
enthusiastic online teaching during our School Closure and Mandarin lessons for UVI. We wish 
Madame Bewell the very best in her future teaching.  

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park  



 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Cards   

From next week, you can bring in Christmas 

cards to be handed out to your friends in 

school.   All cards should be given to your 

class teachers, who will ensure that we post 

the cards in the Lady Lane Post Box.  After 

adequate quarantining, we will distribute them 

to the children. 

 

Thank you from the Lady Lane Elves 

School Council  

Lady Lane School Events Diary 

Competition Reminder  

Bring back your completed  Christmas 

Competition entry with a £1 donation to  

Candlelighters. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Remember to wear your Christmas  

jumper to school on Friday 18th Decem-
ber. Please donate £1 to Candlelighters if 

you are able. 

 

Thank you  

 

 

 

 

Week Commencing 14th December 

 Form Movie Afternoons/Celebrations, please see your Class Dojo for more information on 
dates 

 Wednesday 16th December—LKG-F3 Christmas Lunch 

 Thursday 17th December— F4-UVI Christmas Lunch 

 Friday 18th December—Christmas Jumper Day  

 Friday 18th December—School Closes for Christmas Holidays 

 Wednesday 6th January—School opens to all pupils 

Extra-Curricular Clubs 

 Football Club has now finished until the New Year due to low light 

 Mrs Hudson’s Drawing Club will finish on Wednesday 9th December. Mrs Hud-

son would like to say thank you to all the fantastic artists who have been coming each week and 

also well done for your hard work. 

Look out for our 2021 Extra-curricular Clubs list our Christmas Bulletin 



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 
Refer a Friend Scheme  

 
The highest compliment our families can pay to Lady Lane is the referral of family or friends. The 

trust and confidence that you place in us each and every day means a great deal to our staff. 
As part of our community drive, we are encouraging our loyal parents to spread the 

 benefits of Lady Lane.  As a sign of appreciation, until mid-January 2021 referring parents can 
receive £500 in credit towards their fees. 

Please visit the Refer a Friend page on our website for full terms & conditions 
 

www.ladylaneparkschool.co.uk/parents/refer-a-friend/ 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Baked Potatoes  

 

Cheese/Beans 

Pasta Bolognaise/
Quorn Bake 

Crusty Bread 

Chicken* 
Korma/Quorn 

Rice & Naan 

*Halal option 

Sunshine Pizza 

Mixed Salad/
Vegetable Batons 

Tuna Toasties 

Salad 

Apple Pancakes Cherry Shortbread Peach Crumble 
& Custard 

Flapjack  Cupcakes 

Menu : Monday 7th December 2020 

 

https://www.ladylaneparkschool.co.uk/parents/refer-a-friend/

